



BOARD MEMBERS
Ilene Herz, Esq., President
Maryann Zumpano, Vice President
Mildred Browne
Sydney Finkelstein
Salvatore Marinello
Jeannette Santos
Peter Wunsch

507 Deer Park Road Dix Hills, NY 11746 631/549-4900 FAX 631/423-1821

July 8, 2003

Alan J. Weiss President Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans Association, Inc, P.O. Box 429 Cutchogue, New York 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss,

We are in receipt of your letter of June 12, 2003 and we will be sharing it with our component school district Superintendents in the Western Suffolk BOCES region at our next meeting which is scheduled in September.

Good luck!

Sincerely,

avid E Le

Dr. David E. Gee

District Superintendent Western Suffolk BOCES

DEG:ka